

THIS MONTH: APRIL 2017

GOOD FRIDAY & EASTER MONDAY

Good Friday is on April 14th and Easter Monday is on April 17th this year. The school will be closed for both days.

PARKING REMINDER

Please don't park in the very first spot along the concreate wall as this is for a Volunteer from the cafe.

We are asking parents not to park on the bend in the road approaching the door of the school, parking in the straight part of the driveway is still permitted.

Parking along the bend in the road makes for a narrow roadway leaving very little room for other parents and delivery trucks to pass.

SPRING IS HERE!

The warmer weather is finally here! Please remember to pack hats for your child in their backpacks for days we go out for walks.

MAGAZINE SUBSCRIPTIONS

With Mother's Day and Father's Day approaching, a magazine subscription would make a great gift. It is a great gift for anyone!

Go to https://www.qsp.ca/login/StudentInfo to put in an order.

COFFEE ORDER

The sign-up sheet for coffee is at the school. You will be able to order until the end of the school on Thursday April 13th.

IMPORTANT DATES Mark your Calendars

APR 12th & APR 20th OPEN HOUSE

> APR 14th GOOD FRIDAY (no school)

APR 17th
EASTER MONDAY
(no school)

MAY 27th ANNUAL FUNDRAISER

WILTON CHEESE ORDER

Wilton Cheese order forms are available at the school. You can make it easier for yourself and create a standing order that will be ordered for you monthly. Order forms are due Thursday April 13th.

SCHOLASTIC ORDER

Scholastic book order forms are available at the school. Order forms are due Thursday April 13th.

SPRING VESEY'S ORDER

The Vesey's bulb order are here! The catalogue and forms are located in the school on the table in the hallway. Order forms are due on Friday April 28^{th} .

COMING UP

ANNUAL FUNDRASER

Our annual fundraiser will be held on Saturday, May 27th from 7 pm until 9:30 pm at the Mansion.

We have been busy gathering silent auction items from generous donors within Kingston community and beyond... including 4 Park Hopper Passes to the Walt Disney World Resort in Central Florida!

The organizing committee is still looking for donations for the silent auction. If you have any items that you would be willing to donate for our silent auction, please let Katie (Annie's mom) or Lois know.

If you own a small business and would like to contribute items or a gift certificate that would be greatly appreciated.

Gold donations (donations over \$100) will have their logo on display on all our promotional material.